BATA Homeowners Association
Wednesday, March 18, 2021

The meeting was called to order by President, Matt Dearinger. 
Time of meeting was 7:23pm at Dearingers residence.

Board Members Present: Matt Dearinger, Catherine Michaels, Cody Birdsong and Jen Trenary. Roland Savage: Excused. Community Facebook as well. Last Meeting Minutes: Approved. 

Treasurer report: Approved. 

Old Business:  
* Billings were all mailed out. If you did not get one, txt me. Catherine 360.204.0606, Thank you.
* Gate for on top of Rasor Road is still moving forward.
* Need to contact homeowners to add back in for gate.
* FB per meeting seems to be working very well.
* Left message for Sheriff to come back out this summer.
* Library is still not open for meetings. As they are, we will put on web site.
* New website is still being worked on.
* Camera has been installed.

New Business: 
* Our President will be leaving the Board. They moved out of district.
* With that said, we have openings to join the Board.
* Set up a Venmo account for donations. Side projects, camera, dump runs, etc. Approved.
* Getting 3 bids for an accountant to do audit on our book and to get the taxes done for IRS. 
* A big THANK YOU to the community for helping our community.
* Order more rocks to be on hand for pot holes. Approved.
* Good Meeting.

A motion to adjourn was passed. All in favor. Next meeting to be at the Michaels Residence, 5:00pm on April 11th, 2021.  
Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm. Notes by Secretary, Catherine Michaels
